

DRC Solutions | PO Box 871 | Fort Worth, TX 76101

Mrs. Caroline Cranz Colonial Savings Foundation 2600 West Fwy Fort Worth, TX 76102-7109

December 27, 2023

Dear Mrs. Cranz,

On behalf of the DRC's 25th Anniversary "Breakfast with the Mayor" event committee, honorary chairs Beverly and Charlie Powell, the DRC staff and board of directors, and the people whom we serve, please accept our sincerest gratitude for your Advocate Sponsorship sponsorship of Breakfast with the Mayor 2024 event in the amount of \$5,000.00, of which, \$5,000.00 is tax deductible by law.

You sponsorship includes a table for ten at the event. As the date grows closer, we will contact you with your table number so that you may let your guests know ahead of time and bypass the check in table. We will not need the names of your individual guests.

While emergency shelter is a critical part of serving those without homes, Housing First is proven to increase the chances of success and decrease community expenses when serving people without homes. Your investment in the DRC and our programs is so very appreciated.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at any time. I am happy to speak with you or offer any assistance.

With deepest thanks,

Bruče Frankel CEO/President DRC Solutions

for jour land of

the go of brether! &